
AC22.  FALKIRK COUNCIL ANNUAL ACCOUNTS 2014/15 AND FALKIRK
TEMPERANCE TRUST ACCOUNTS 2014/15

The Committee considered a report by the by Chief Finance Officer presenting Falkirk
Council’s Annual Accounts 2014/15 together with Falkirk Temperance Trust’s
Accounts 2014/15.

 Members of the Committee commented favourably on the revised and streamlined
format of the Accounts. The Committee then discussed the anticipated report by the
Commission on Local Tax Reforms and discussed the likely timescale for any
consequent reforms.  Members also discussed the potential impacts of the recently
announced UK Government revisions to the Scottish Budget.

 In accordance with his declaration of interest, Provost Reid left the meeting during
discussion on the Temperance Trust Accounts

Decision

 The Committee agreed to refer the Annual Accounts to Council for
consideration.


